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Passports are now available
for the Northern Ontario
Railroad Museum and Her-
itage Centre’s 4th Annual
Garden Tour and Blue-
berry Tea to be held Sunday,
July 21,2002 from 11:00 a.m.
to 3:00 p.m. The garden pass-
ports are $10.00 and are available at the museum in Capreol, at
local garden centres and at several Capreol merchants. Not only is
the passport your ticket for entry to the eight gardens on the tour,
but it also entitles you to enter your name in a draw for a beautiful
metal rose created by Michelutti Designs and donated by Fran
Michelutti. A bus run from Capreol to the Valley East gardens is
being considered if there is sufficient interest. If you would be
interested in using the bus (at an extra $2.00 charge), please call
Melissa at the museum at 858-5050 before July 1, 2002. The
NORMHC is now offering annual memberships which entitle the
valid cardholder to unlimited visits to the museum, a 10% discount
at the Gift Shop plus a Spring and Fall newsletter. As a bonus,
memberships received before July 1, 2002 will also receive His-
torical Profiles from past newsletters. Your support will help the
museum expand its present collection and preserve its rich railway
heritage.




